# Madhya Pradesh Medical Science University, Jabalpur BSc. Nursing First Year Main Examination March 2019

## Paper Code:-19A N0000101651 Subject:- English

Time: 3 Hours

Maximum Marks:75

- 1) All questions are compulsory
- 2) Answers of Questions and Sub questions must be written strictly according to the serial order of question paper, wherewise the question shall not be valued
- 3) Do not write anything on the blank portion of the question paper. If written anything, such type of act will be considered as an attempt to resort to unfair means.
- 4) Student can answer the question in both Hindi & English language.

### Q.1.Read the passage below and answer the questions that follows:

(10)

Florence Nightingale was born in Florence, Italy on May 12, 1820. She was a celebrated English Nurse, leader, prolific writer and statistician. She became famous for her work as a nurse in the Crimeal war, where she attended the wounded soldiers. However she observed that soldiers were dying due to wounds infections from the hospital itself. It was during this time that she was referred to as the 'Lady with the Lamp.'

Her observations led to her model of nursing, which emphasized the importance of nature in the healing process, it being the role of the nurse to ensure the environment is suitable to allow healing to take place. This in turn led to her new design of ward, reducing cross infection rates drastically, and used throughout the UK, some remaining in use up until the year 2000.

On her return to London she founded a School of Nursing at St. Thomas' Hospital with funds contributed by the public. International Nurses 'day was established by the International council of Nurses a 12 May, the birth anniversary of Florence Nightingale.

- a. Who is Florence Nightingale?
- b. Why is she referred to as the 'Lady with the Lamp'?
- c. What is the name of the School she founded?
- d. When is the international Council of Nurses celebrated?
- e. When and where was Florence Nightingale born?

### Q.2 .Fill in the Blanks

(10)

- a. How many people -----in your family? (are there, is there)
- b. She looks younger ------ her sister (to, than)
- c. -----apple a day, keeps the Doctor away (a, an)
- d. Where ----- Sarah live? (does, is)
- c. lots of animals in the zoo. (There, There are)
- f. Ram goes to bed --- midnight (at, an)
- g. Alina is suffering ---- Fever (of, from)
- h. James is ---- tallest boy in class. (a, the)
- i. Sheena is senior --- me (to, than)
- . Babies ---- when they are hungry (cry, cried)

### Q.3 Change into Indirect Speech

(5)

- a. He says,"I am ready."
- b. He said," I write a letter."
- c. He said,"man is mortal"
- d. "I am happy", she said.
- e. He said, "I am unwell."

Page 1 of 2

(5)

# Q.4. Write antonyms of the following a. Absence b. Beautiful c. Better d. Bless e. Bent Q.5. Match the following a. Hello b. How are you c. Pinky, this is Mr.Y d. I am very sorry

e. See you

a. Pleased to meet you

b. Byc ()

d. I am fine thank you (2)

e. That's okay

Q.6. Write a letter to your friend inviting him/her to spend his/her holidays with you (10)

Q.7. Correct the following sentence. https://www.mpmsuonline.com

(5)

5x5=25

- a. You must drive slowly the vehicle
- Suraj is late always for school
- c. Ramu likes very much his bike.
- d. The match hadbegunhardly when it started raining.
- e. She seemed somethingangry about

Q.8. Short Answer any five of the following

- Prevention is better than cure.
- b. Value of reading news paper?
- c. Women empowerment-
- d. Social media and influence of youth
- e. Health is wealth.
- f. Health Illness continuum

https://www.mpmsuonline.com Whatsapp @ 9300930012 Send your old paper & get 10/-अपने पुराने पेपर्स भेजे और 10 रुपये पार्ये,

Paytm or Google Pay से

44